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LIHR President’s Message 

August, 2022 

 

Greetings Everyone, 

  

July turned out to be a very busy month as promised.  We had Gary’s ride to Westhampton Beach 
on July 3rd with a box lunch and Snowflake Ice Cream in Riverhead toward the end of the 
ride.  We followed up with a doubleheader 7/9 and 7/10 which I led, first one to LI Antique Pow-
er Association which was a real blast and then the 76 House in Tappan NY for a bit of history, 
great scenery and a tasty lunch.  This ride will be repeated in the fall during foliage season.  I’d 
encourage everyone to take advantage of it.  Mid July was our 3rd overnighter to Wellsboro PA & 
Watkins Glen NY lead by Frank.  The trip was a good one but a bit more eventful then we would 
have liked.  The ride after the monthly meeting was headed up by Chris K with lunch at BK 
Sweeney’s.  Always a good lunch stop. Lastly we had a very lightly attended ride to the annual 
BBQ with Sal as the lead RC. 

  

I thought the BBQ was a terrific event and well attended.  Special thanks to Scott and Diane for 
welcoming us to their home for the party.  Thanks also to Lynne for coordinating the event and 
many others that helped with setup, breakdown, lots of tasty dishes and desserts and Joe Sabia 
once again doing a great job at the grill.  Any feedback or suggestions are certainly welcome. 

  

Heading into August there will be plenty of rides once again.  This Sunday Gary will be leading the 
group to The Flying Pig in Miller Place.  Next up will be my second overnighter of the season head-
ing up to Salamanca NY with plenty of miles logged in PA as well.  The deeper I get into the plan-
ning of this ride the more I’m looking forward to it.  I believe we have a sizeable group heading 
out for this one but anyone else is welcome to join us.  There will be no local ride on Sunday, 8/14 
due to the upstate overnighter. 

  

For those looking for a quickie (overnight ride that is), September 17 & 18th is your opportunity 
to take advantage of a ride up to the Catskills with the overnight stop being right outside of Mid-
dletown NY with Sunday’s ride meandering into CT with the return by the Bridgeport Ferry.  I 
have worked with their reservations person at the ferry and I will be able to block out space for 
us to alleviate the burden of their reservation system.  They are working on improving it. 

  

I look forward to seeing as many of you on the road, events and overnighters.  As always, sugges-
tions are always welcome to bring our members destinations and rides that are more entic-
ing.  Ride safe and stay well. 

  

See you on the road….. 

  

Jeff 
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July Meeting 
The July meeting was a hot one.  We hope all our members and their families celebrated a Happy Independence 
Day in great fashion.  We were certainly happy to have 36 members in attendance at this monthly meeting.  The 
bagels and coffee were plenty and the comradery apparent.  Our President Jeff was away at a family function 
but our Treasurer Joe G. was there to fill his shoes.  Joe led the Pledge of Allegiance and covered all the up-

dates for the membership.  Bikes Nights are in full swing and encourag-
ing all to support and join in the socializing get togethers.  Good friends, 
good food and in most cases good music is included in the fun.   We had 
some awesome rides in July as the weather was very cooperative. Head 
Road Captain Sal also reviewed the rides for the month and the upcoming 
ones as well.  He mentioned we have already rode over 5000 miles as a 
Club so far in 2022. 

One adventurous off Island road trip was discussed in particular.  Road 
Captain Frank gave us his full story on the Grand Canyon of PA ride.  It 
included many wonderful sites, POI’s, food and unfortunately or fortu-
nately various gravel and/or dirt roads along the way.  Regardless or the 
dust that kicked up while off road the responses from those on the trip 
were positive and exciting but Frank who led the trip also mentioned he 
was not so lucky.  He went down on some uneven pavement which led to 
substantial damage to his bike.  Thankfully he only had a few bumps, 
scratches and bruises on his person but was able to ride with Joyce for 
the rest of the trip.  We must also give shout out to Stephan who was at 

his second home in PA.  He came to the rescue with a trailer, drove up to the scene and towed Frank ’s bike to 
the Pocono HD Dealership.  That’s what the Club Brotherhood is all about.  On this same trip there was an addi-
tional dramatic situation that started off uneasy but ended up on a positive note.  Membership Director Scott 
was having some issues with the performance of his bike while warming up for the trip.  His Ultra Limited kept 
having intermittent issues during the ride out and up with the others.  Things got worse and to a point where 
they had to stop at the nearest dealership for further evaluation.  Garden State Harley found the issue to be 

pretty serious.  While Scott and Diane were in the showroom wait-
ing for repairs they decided to wash their worries away and bought 
another bike.  As Scott put it…”so this happened” (see new bike pic 
on left).  Both Frank and Scott are true Road Warriors. 

The membership was reminded about the Summer House Party 
coming up on 7/31 @12pm, rain date 8/7 at Diane & Scott resi-
dence.  We also welcomed our newest member Jerry Papile.  We 
are looking forward to him joining us on our motorcycle adventures 
and other activities.  The Ladies 
of Harley are planning their trip 
to Salem Massachusetts, Sep-
tember 30 thru October 2.  
Those already going have made 
their reservation and finalizing 
the agenda.  Get in touch with 

our LOH Leader Annette or Activities Director Lynne if you are still inter-
esting in joining in on the trip and use the Sign Up Genius too.   

Editor Izzy followed Joe’s introduction to a new first time commitment to 
participate in a Membership Drive event.  The Club will be setting up a table 
and tent at the Long Island Street Rod Associations Car Show on October 9, 
2022 at the Suffolk County Community College on Wicks Ave in Brentwood.  
LISRA has been around since 1965 and can be a great partnership for us.  We 
will see how membership goes and afterwards be able to determine if the 
benefits of socializing at this type of venue is worth the effort.  Izzy and 
Joe Imperial are also members of the Car Club and their officers and mem-
bers are happy we can join them.  LIHR will wear their colors and have some 
literature at the event welcoming and encouraging any Harley Davidson bike 
owners in attendance to join our Motorcycle Club. Our Club will probably have 
a ride to the Car Show as well.  We will not be able to bring our bikes onto 
the Show field but will use the spectator parking.  Since it’s a long day we are suggesting two shifts to cover at 
the LIHR tent and at least three members per shift.  We hope you can get involved to support the drive.  Let us 
know if you have any ideas on how to make our membership drive the best it can be.  See Izzy or the other of-
ficers if you want to contribute and help at the Car Show.   

 

http://www.LIHarleyRiders.com


 

 

Welcome our new 
member  

Jerry Papile 

July Meeting and  
Chris’ Ride  
to B K Sweeney’s 

and ‘the Pillow’ winner  this 
month was...Lynne 

50/50  

Winners were Diane 
and Christine 
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  Ride to West Hampton,  
July 3, 2022 

Road Captain Gary led 16 bike's and 18 members out to Westhampton Beach.  
The roads meandered through Eastport, Remsenburg-Speonk, West Hampton 

and other nearby Long Island villages. They stopped at the Westhampton Beach Marina where the mem-
bers had their lunch overlooking Moneyboque Bay.  After lunch the group headed north to the Snowflake 
Ice Cream Shoppe in Riverhead for some homemade ice cream goodness.  
   

http://www.lighthousehog.com/


 

 

Ride to the Long Island Antique 
Power Association in Riverhead for 
their 30th Anniversary Show,  

    July 9, 2022 
RC Jeff led 9 bikes and 9 riders on a journey around Lake Ronkonkoma and working northeast 
to Port Jefferson before heading east along some nice roads through Rocky Point, Wading 
River, Riverhead and ending at the Long Island Antique Power Association for Day 1 of their 
2022 Summer Show.  The show did not disappoint with some great static displays of old 
trucks, old tractors, various types of antique equipment and a vintage Indian motorcycle 
thrown in for good measure.  The LIAPA gave us a great parking spot (next to the food 
truck) which dished out some tasty lunch.  We got to see their Parade of Power which fea-
tured some young kids cruising around.  Antique truck big and small were there as well.  They 
also had tractor pulls and a demonstration of a 100 year old sawmill.  We had an interesting 
and enjoyable day.  Next up at the LIAPA are truck pulls in November.  Thanks to RC Frank 
for running sweep on this ride.  



 

 

Ride to 76 House in Tappan, NY, July 10, 2022 
RC Jeff led 4 bikes and 5 riders to this historic site, built in 1688 and host to our first U.S. President 
George Washington.  The restaurant was terrific as well as were the people running it.  We had an easy ride 
over the GWB into northern NJ, around Greenwood Lake and then working back into NY through the Harri-
man State Park area.  We missed a great photo opportunity when we came across a beautiful expansive 
vista.  After a very nice lunch we headed over the Tappan Zee Bridge and back through the NYC.  Traffic 
was a little tough but tolerable and we all survived the ride back to Long Island.  This ride and destination is 
slated for a repeat in the fall to catch some fall foliage, and to catch that photo opportunity that we 
missed.  Thanks to HRC Sal for running sweep on this ride.  



 

 

Bike Night, Sayville Bait 
& Tackle, July 14, 2022  

Bike Night, Salt Shack Cedar 
Beach,  

July 8 2022  



 

 

Ride to the Grand Canyon of Pennsylvania,  
July 16-19, 2022 

R.C. Frank led 8 bikes and 11 members on a four day trip through PA.  We had a beautiful 295 mile ride to PA 
with a few gas stops and lunch stop.  The weather was perfect for riding most of the trip. Day two was back 
roads to the Grand Canyon where we stopped to take pictures.  We rode about 190 miles on some really 
beautiful roads and a few surprises and challenging dirty roads.  We are all now confident with our off road 
capabilities!  We made a few stops - one being a little country store that still sold candy cigarettes  We also 
stopped for lunch at the very charming Blockhouse Cafe in Liberty PA. Upon returning to the hotel, the bikes 
were all washed down and put to bed.  Throughout the trip the various POI’s including Watkins Glenn State 
Park and others.  Many beautiful roads and sights and a couple of misfortunes made this one to remember. 



 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Bike Night - at Salt Shack  
Cedar Beach, July 22, 2022  

Lynne picked this great venue again.  Great Friends and the atmosphere and the band ‘The Mystic’ were  

 fantastic, as was the sunset.   



 

 

 

 

Bike Night - at Shanahans,  
Kings Park, July 29, 2022  

Good time was had and the music of Tommy Hellbent Solo Acoustic Tavern Tour Reunion 2022 was awesome. 
Tommy is a one man band who plays cover songs from Beatles to Foo Fighters.  Very well done.  



 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Summer House Party, July 31, 2022 
HRC Sal led a ride for some to the party at Diane and Scott’s in Holtsville.  Thanks to Lynne for leading the way 
and the many people who contributed to the set and breakdown.  Thanks to Joe Sabia and Cindy for cooking.  We 

relaxed, cooled down in the pool and all had a fabulous time, great conversations, food, desert and beverages.  



 

 

AUGUST SAFETY ARTICLE 
Compliments of Backroads Magazine 



Good day my L.I.H.R. Brothers and Sisters 

LI Harley Riders, Inc. Website: www.LIHarleyRiders.com          13 

Charter rides that begin and terminate on Long Island are officially over when the destination is reached.  If a Charter Ride leaves Long Island, the ride will 
officially end upon returning to Long Island. Official charter rides are “dry” rides, no alcohol.  Helmets are required on all club rides. 

 

Check your email, our website or facebook for last minute changes. Full tank of gas and empty bladder required for all Rides 

 Upcoming Events  
Bike Night @ Izzy and Angela’s, Friday 9/2 

7pm—? 

123 9th Ave Holtsville, NY 11742  

July Birthday’s 

Maria Fontana 8/3 

Henry D’Elia 8/7 

Joyce Dunn 8/8 

Ken Petit 8/8 

William Caulfield 8/15 

Bill Bullwinkel 8/24 

Trip to  

Salamanca, 
NY  

Trip to  

Salamanca, 
NY 

Trip to  

Salamanca, 
NY 

Trip to  

Salamanca, 
NY 

Trip to  

Salamanca, 
NY 

Trip to  

Salamanca, 
NY 

MONTHLY 

MEMBERSHIP 

MEETING 

Officers 
Meeting 

http://www.LIHarleyRiders.com
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Upcoming Rides 

How About a Big Cheer for Our Road Captains? 
Head Road Captain: Sal Fino / Asst. Head Road Captain: Chris Kuster 

 

 RC’s — Steve Ficalora, Jeff Grube, Gary Kinkel, Frank Luciano 

 

 Probie RC’s —  Cheryl Bullwinkel 

 

 

Remember to check the Hotline at (631)406-4170 1 1/2 
hrs before KSU to hear updates and cancellations 

8/13-8/18 Salamanca NY  RC Jeff 

9/17-9/18 Catskill Mts Region—overnight stay in Middletown, NY   RC Jeff 

9/30-10/2 LOH trip to Salem MA 

10/15-10/18 Winchester WA, Skyline Drive & Luray Caverns   RC Cheryl 

 

NOTE: Lodging and date details on all overnighter’s are now in the Members 
Only section on our LIHR website 

2022 Overnighters 

Date     R.C.            Destination       KSU 

8/7  Gary  Flying Pig, Miller Place 10:30, exit 56  

 

8/14  ——  No Ride Scheduled Yet   

   

 

http://www.LIHarleyRiders.com
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SPONSOR OF THE MONTH 

 

http://www.LIHarleyRiders.com
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YOUR AD COULD BE HERE 
If you are interested in advertising in our newsletter, 

Contact Dennis ‘Izzy’ Irizarry at : 

editor@LIHarleyRiders.com 

 

Full Page- $250, 1/2 page -$150,  Business card—$100 

All prices are per year 

http://www.LIHarleyRiders.com
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Free Eye Exam to Members - 25% Discount on 

 prescription glasses and sunglasses 
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http://www.LIHarleyRiders.com
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Nathan Hale VFW Hall 
210 West Pulaski Road 

Huntington, NY 
Charter meetings are held  
4th Sunday* of each month 

(*unless otherwise noted) 
 

 Bagels, Coffee and Tea served 
$5.00 per person 

Before leaving for a ride, be sure to check your email or our Charter Website at  
http://www.LIHarleyRiders.com for updated information and last minute cancellations.   

Say Cheese! 
Attending your first meeting?  Be 
sure to let us know where you’re 

from and what you ride. Welcome 
to the Family! 

 

After the meeting, our Charter Photog-
rapher will take your photo! 

See our Activities Officer for indi-
vidual name tags. This way, other 
members can put a name with a face! 

NEXT MEETING 

August 28, 2022 

 

 

2022 Membership 

Renewal Drive 

 

 

 

 

Renewal Applications  

Available online NOW!  
or send an email to Scott Musorofiti at  

Membership@LIHarleyRiders.com to request one 

 

 

 

 

Wnter Rid-
ing 

 

It seems to happen 
every year: we get 
accustomed to riding 
in nice weather and 
then, before we 
know it, winter is 
here. Somehow, I 
feel that I never get  

 

Would you or some-
one you know like to 

advertise in our 
newsletter?   

 

 Contact 

Dennis Irizarry 

aka Izzy 

for pricing and 

information at 

  
Editor@ 

LIHarleyRiders.com 

 

Renewals Upcoming! 

Do you have a ROAD WARRIORS story to tell about a special bike ride 
or trip you’ve taken or a cool product you’ve used?  

We would love to publish it. Send to or contact Izzy. I will interview you 
as well if necessary.  
Please send your stories and photos to: Editor@LIHarleyRiders.com or text me @ 631-394-9144 for help. 

http://www.LIHarleyRiders.com

